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Eni Kovacs <ek.bioflux@gmail.com> Sun, Sep 19, 2021 at 3:19 PM
To: Heri Budi Santoso <heribudisantoso@ulm.ac.id>

Dear Dr. Santoso,

Regarding your manuscript submitted
to AACL Bioflux, the editorial team has some requests prior to
acceptance
(please see the attachment).
 
Please note: Always operate
 corrections/additions (or deletions) in the manuscript we are sending you, by
highlighting with a bright color (for
an easy identification). We never work on the manuscript you send back, just
identify the corrections and operate them on our document (to avoid any
undesirable accidental operations like
changed page set up, otherwise the
editors have to start all the work from the beginning, and we cannot ask
them
to re-check every manuscript word by word to identify unmarked modifications).
 
Thank you for
understanding!
 

-- 

Kind regards,
Editor AACL Bioflux
Eniko Kovacs
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Heri Budi Santoso <heribudisantoso@ulm.ac.id> Mon, Sep 20, 2021 at 7:22 PM
To: Eni Kovacs <ek.bioflux@gmail.com>

Dear  Eni Kovacs PhD

I have corrected the manuscript according to suggestions from the editorial team and I sent it back for acceptance.


Kind regards

Heri Budi Santoso

[Quoted text hidden]
-- 

Regards,
Heri Budi Santoso
Faculty of Mathematics & Natural Science
Lambung Mangkurat University
Jl. A. Yani Km 36, Banjarbaru, 70714, Indonesia
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Eni Kovacs <ek.bioflux@gmail.com> Sun, Oct 24, 2021 at 3:26 AM
To: Heri Budi Santoso <heribudisantoso@ulm.ac.id>

Dear Dr. Santoso,

Apologies for the delay.

Could you please check the final
form of the article attached, some adjustments were operated. Please also address
the comments from the references.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=df488753f0&view=att&th=17bfcecb6aab3eb9&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_ktqw0qr30&safe=1&zw
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If you have any final observations
 and instructions prior to the article publishing, please inform us, any changes
should be clearly
highlighted. Change requests cannot be considered after publishing the
material.
 
If all the authors agree with the
 final form of the article, could you please send us your acceptance for
publishing,
signed by all the authors.
[Quoted text hidden]
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Heri Budi Santoso <heribudisantoso@ulm.ac.id> Sun, Oct 24, 2021 at 9:09 AM
To: Eni Kovacs <ek.bioflux@gmail.com>

  Dear  Eni Kovacs PhD

I have corrected the manuscript according to suggestions from the editorial team and I sent it back for acceptance. 
The authors agree with the final form of the article “Heavy metal concentrations in water, sediment and giant mudskipper
(Periophthalmodon
schlosseri)
in the coastal wetlands of Kuala Lupak estuary of the Barito river, Indonesia “. The
publication approval letter from the authors is attached.

Thank you for correcting our article..

[Quoted text hidden]
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Eni Kovacs <ek.bioflux@gmail.com> Thu, Oct 28, 2021 at 2:02 AM
To: Heri Budi Santoso <heribudisantoso@ulm.ac.id>

Dear Dr. Santoso,

We would like to announce you that your manuscript has been published:

http://www.bioflux.com.ro/docs/2021.2878-2893.pdf

Thank you for publishingwith us and best of luck in your future research.

[Quoted text hidden]

Heri Budi Santoso <heribudisantoso@ulm.ac.id> Thu, Oct 28, 2021 at 10:23 AM
To: Eni Kovacs <ek.bioflux@gmail.com>

Dear Eni Kovacs Ph.D

Thank you for publishing our article


[Quoted text hidden]
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